
Career	Diplomas
ABC®	Certified	Wedding	Planner You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	

program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Accounting You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Administrative	Assistant You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows	7®	or	later,	
Microsoft®	Office	365,	and	an	email	account	to	participate	
in	and	complete	this	program.	

Adult	Psychology You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Aircraft	Mechanics You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Animal	Sciences You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Appliance	Repair You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Automotive	Mechanics You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Bookkeeping You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows	7®	or	later,	
Microsoft®	Office	365,	and	an	email	account	to	participate	
in	and	complete	this	program.

Business	Management You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Caterer You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Certified	Personal	Trainer You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Child	Day	Care	Management You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Child	Psychology You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Computer	Graphic	Artist You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	7	or	later	
or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	later,		and	
an	email	account	to	complete	this	program.

Counselling	Skills You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Desktop	Publishing	and	Design You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Diesel	Mechanics You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Dog	Obedience	Trainer/Instructor You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Drafting	with	AutoCAD You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	7	or	later	
or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	later,		and	
an	email	account	to	complete	this	program.	

Dressmaking	and	Design You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Electronics You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Electronics	Technician You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Employee	Relations	Officer You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Firearms	Repair You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Floral	Design You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Freelance	Writer You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Hotel/Restaurant	Management You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Interior	Decorating You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Jewelry	Design	and	Repair You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Landscaping	Technology You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Locksmithing You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Managing	Your	Own	Business You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Market	Researcher You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Medical	Administrative	Assistant You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows	7®	or	later,	
Microsoft®	Office	365,	and	an	email	account	to	participate	
in	and	complete	this	program.	

Medical	Transcriptionist You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows	7®	or	later,	
Microsoft®	Office	365,	and	an	email	account	to	participate	
in	and	complete	this	program.		



Motorcycle	Repair You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Occupational	Therapy	Aide You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

PC	Maintenance	and	Repair You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	7	or	later	
or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	later,		and	
an	email	account	to	complete	this	program.		

Police	Sciences	(Law	Enforcement	&	
Protection)

You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Private	Investigator You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Retail	Pharmacy	Assistant You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Residential	Electrician You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Small	Engine	Repair You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Teacher	Aide You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Travel/Tourism You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Wildlife/Forestry	Conservation You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Career	Certificates



Accounting,	1-Year	Certificate You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Anatomy	and	Physiology You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

AutoCAD	Essentials You	will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,		a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	7	or	later	
or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	later,	and	
an	email	account	to	participate	and	complete	this	
program.

Automotive	Transmissions	
Essentials

You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Computer	Programming	Languages You		will	need	access	to	high-speed	Internet,	a	Microsoft®	
Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows	7®	or	later,	
Microsoft®	Office	365,	and	an	email	account	to	participate	
in	and	complete	this	program.		

Fitness	and	Nutrition You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Gourmet	Cooking You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Medical	Terminology You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Natural	Health	Care	for	Pets You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Personal	Caregiver	Skills You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Pet	Grooming You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Public	Relations You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.



Spanish You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.

Sports	Nutrition You	will		need	high-speed	internet	access	to	begin	their	
program.	In	addition,	students	will	need	access	to	a	
Microsoft®	Windows®	based	computer	running	Windows®	
7	or	later	or	an	Apple®	Mac®	computer	running	OS	X®	or	
later,	an	email	account,	and	the	ability	to	play	audio	files	
in	order	to	complete	your	program	with	ICS	Canada.


